
 
 

 

Meet Colin Calvert 

 

 

 

Colin is passionate about joining the Humane Society board of directors to make a 
difference in the community and contribute to the welfare of animals. He is the 
leader of the finance team at Nicoya, a local scale-up business. Colin brings with 
him an entrepreneurial mindset, combined with his financial expertise as a CPA and 
former board experience. He is high energy and has no problem rolling up his 
sleeves to get the job done.  
 

He has seen the joy that animals can bring to everyday life and is thankful to have 
the opportunity to contribute to their well-being and respect as a new member of 
the board. 


